Kind Hearts Foundation
Main Street
San Jose
16th February, 2009.
Mr. George Brown
General Manager
ABC Corporation
San Jose
Dear Mr. Brown,
We are organizing a Fundraising Campaign to collect money for the cause of the Visually Challenged Children.  To raise money for this cause we are holding an Exhibition cum Sale of the products made by these children with their own hands.
We request you to kindly take time out and attend this Fundraising Campaign and contribute to the empowerment of these children.  It is only with the help and encouragement of people like you that these children are able to make their own standing in the society.
We look forward to your co-operation.
Thanking You,
Sincerely,
John Gordon

